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Circular No. 2016/02                                           Date:06/01/2016 
 
 
To All Affiliates/State Units/Members 
 
 
Dear Comrades, 
 
 NOTICE FOR STRIKE BY AIRRBOF  FOR 10TH & 11TH MARCH, 2015 
 

Our members are aware that our Affiliate All India Regional Rural Bank Officers’ 

Federation (AIRRBOF) had given a strike call under the banner of UFRRBU for 30th 

September and 1st October, 2015 (Ref: our circular 2015/65 dt. 14.09.15), which was 

deferred after the Conciliation Meeting held at the instance of Dy. CLC on 28th September, 

2015. Since there was no perceptible improvement in resolving the issues, the United 

Forum of Regional Rural Bank Unions (UFRRBU) has once again unanimously decided to 

resume the agitation and have given a strike call on 10th and 11th March, 2016. A circular 

of our Affiliate in this regard is attached herewith.  

 

All our Affiliates are requested to extend full support to the agitating comrades. We also 

request them to be in close touch with the respective Organisations in the Regional Rural 

Banks sponsored by your Banks.     

 

  With revolutionary greetings, 
 
                Yours comradely, 

          
             (HARVINDER SINGH) 
          GENERAL SECRETARY 
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